
RESCHEDULED 
CASTLE DANGER SUBORDINATE SEWER DISTRICT 

QUARTERLY MEETING 
 
 

The regularly scheduled March 4, 2014 Quarterly CDSSD meeting has been rescheduled.  
The new meeting date will be Tuesday, March 18, 2014 at 7:30 pm. at the Silver Creek 
Town Hall, 1891 Town Road, Two Harbors, MN 55616 for the purpose of discussing and 
deciding upon any information that deals with the Castle Danger Subordinate Sewer 
District. 
 

      Frederick R. Whitney, Clerk 

      Town of Silver Creek 

      02/28/2014 


